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NO SB 767 

Parents should have a choice as to where they send their children to school.  Public 

schools are not necessarily a good fit for all children and parents should be able to 

send their children where they see fit. 

If a parent is satisfied with what the public school in their district offers them, they are 

free to send their child to that school.  Why should a parent not be free to have other 

options? 

Declaring this “an emergency” of course will keep the people from challenging SB767 

in a referendum election.  Are public schools afraid of competition or is this about 

keeping the teachers’ union happy? 

 


